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Guy Barnett, Liberal Member for Lyons 

 

Supporting the Avoca Museum & Information Centre 
The Avoca Museum & Information Centre plays a valuable role in the local community, bringing 

tourists to the area, supporting businesses and local jobs.  
  

I was honoured to join Liberal Lyons members Mark Shelton and John Tucker at the Centre on 13 

September to inspect the new heating system and preparations for new solar panels made 

possible thanks to two separate grants from the Hodgman majority Liberal Government totalling 

$23,000.  

  
The heating system will make the Centre more inviting for visitors and ensure the hard working 

locals are warm in Tassie’s cooler months. 

  
The solar panels, to be installed soon, will help reduce ongoing electricity costs for the Centre, 

further cementing Tasmania’s reputation as the renewable energy capital of Australia.  

  

The Hodgman majority Liberal Government has been a proud and enthusiastic supporter of 

regional tourism, creating business opportunities and local jobs. We recognise that regional 

communities are the life blood of Tasmania and we will continue our unwavering support into the 

future. 

 


